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Tellico Village Property owners association agenda
Wednesday, February 21, 2018

1:30 p.m. 
tellico village yacht club

						      Outcome		  Responsible
I. President’s Announcements			   Call to Order		  Bruce Johnson

II. Minutes ( January 24, 2018)			   Approve		  Bruce Johnson

III. Advisory Committee/Liaison Reports
•	 HOA - Update							       Sue English-Kovar
•	 ACC/Public Works							       Jeff Gagley
•	 Finance Report							       Parker Owen

IV. Other/Member Comments - Discussion
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UPCOMING EVENTS AND MEETINGS
tellico village hiking club
Black Mountain/Cumberland Trail – Join us on Wednesday, February 21st as we hike the Black Mountain trail. Black 
Mountain trail is part of the Cumberland trail and is located near Crab Orchard. The trail climbs through beautiful 
forest land up to the southwest flank of Black Mountain. This hike is rated as moderate and is 7.2 miles. We will 
depart at 8 a.m. from Chota Center. Hike leader is George Zola (614-937-0767 or zola1029@gmail.com).

new kayak storage information
The Board approved a new kayak storage space in the 2018 budget. This space will hold 32 kayaks. As was done 
with the first space, we need 32 people to commit to this and pay the annual fee ($318) up front. When the 32 
payments are in hand, the contract will be signed and construction can begin. At this time, we have only 7 checks 
in hand, with 10 on the wait list that have not responded. If you are interested in this kayak storage space, please 
contact Karen Davis at the POA office. Her number is 865-458-5408 x4117. February 28th is the deadline for 
checks to be turned in. If we do not have 32 committed people by that date, the project will not proceed in 2018.

tellico village single baby boomers club
The monthly meeting for the Tellico Village Single Baby Boomers Club is Thursday, February 22nd. The Social 
will take place in the yacht Club bar at 5:30 pm.  The meeting will take place on the upper floor of the yacht 
Club at 6:00 pm. Our events are planned for mainly evenings and weekends to allow working members to 
participate. The purpose of our club is to provide activities for singles living in Tellico Village and surrounding 
areas. Come join us, have fun, and meet new friends!

tree planting service project - you’re invited!
The Rotary Club of Tellico Lake is working with the Recreation Department, Public Works, and the community to 
plant 125 trees at the Wellness Center this Friday, February 23rd, at 1 p.m. This is in conjunction with 250K Tree 
Day in Tennessee. This is the largest tree planting event in Tennessee history and we are excited to be a part of it! 
There will be five different species of trees being planted. The community is invited to join in and help plant trees. 
If you don’t want to plant trees, you can still stop by and enjoy some complimentary lemonade at this momentous 
event! 

GFWC Tellico Village meeting
GFWC Tellico Village will be meeting on February 26, at 2:30 at Rosy’s Café at 221 Lakeside Plaza. We begin with 
social time at 2:30 p.m., business meeting from 3-5 p.m. and dinner at 5 p.m. If you are interested in what the GFWC 
Tellico Village club is doing, please come to our meeting on February 26. From February 14-26 we are conducting 
our second annual food drive for Good Samaritan. Beginning February 14, donations will be accepted in food bins 
at Chota Rec Center, Wellness Center, Lakeside Real Estate and Tellico Village Welcome Center. Good Samaritan 
has furnished us with a list of items they need: bath soap, beef stew, boxed potatoes, canned pasta, canned chili, 
cooking oil, corn meal, dried beans, feminine pads or tampons, 2 lb bag of flour, instant pudding, jelly, oatmeal, 
peanut butter and saltines. 

Last February, we were able to donate 2,000 lbs of food provided by many Villagers and members. March will be 
busy with our annual membership drive. There are lots of interesting community projects we do, so please drop by 
or call Nancy Benn, 458-5253, Barbara Ellerbrock, 657-3596 or go to our website www.tellicowomensclub.org. We 
are a non-profit volunteer organization and our members contribute significantly to their communities through the 
club's various volunteer efforts. Hope to see you at Rosy's on February 26.

How to Properly Dispose of Paint 
As a follow-up from the article in the February 16th Tell-E-Gram, Jeff Gagley, Director of Public Works, would 
like to encourage Villagers to properly dispose of paint. If you need to dispose latex paint and cannot take it to 
a recycling center, add cat litter to the paint and stir to dry it out. Place the lid back on and dispose of the dried 
paint in the garbage. Oil-based paints are considered hazardous waste and must be taken to a recycling center or 
a hazardous waste collection point. 
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new kayak storage information new villagers monthly social
The New Villagers Club holds a Social 5-6.30 p.m. on the first Thursday of every month at the Yacht Club. The 
next Social will be 5pm, Thursday March 1st at the Yacht Club. New members should arrive at 4:30pm. Visit 
the New Villagers Club website for more information www.telliconewvillagers.com

American Legion Post 256 meeting
American Legion Post 256, extends an invitation to all Veterans to join us at our meetings on the 1st 
Thursday of each month. The next meeting will be Thursday, March 1. The meeting begins at 9 a.m. and 
includes a breakfast buffet for $12.00. Reservations are required by noon on the Monday prior to the 
meeting. Please call Commander Vic Vickery, (423) 884-6476 or Adjutant Jim McNeece, (865) 233-5664. 
Breakfast is followed by an informative guest speaker and updates on community and veteran's services 
projects. Join us in the Fellowship Hall at The First Baptist Church of Tellico Village. For directions and more 
information visit www.TellicoLakePost256.org. 

tellico village naturalists club meeting
The Tellico Village Naturalists Club monthly meeting will be on March 5th in Room A, Chota Recreation Center. 
Social starts at 6pm so members can catch-up with each other. The Program meeting starts at 6:30pm and 
will focus on Biodiversity and Habitats. Non-members are welcome to come to the Program meeting to learn 
more about the club. For more information, visit us at:
www.sites.google.com/view/tvnaturalists-public

hoa social
The HOA Social is Tuesday, March 13th, 5-6:30 p.m. at the Yacht Club. Sign up for community events. Stay for 
dinner with the group at the Yacht Club, if you choose. For more information visit: www.hoatellicovillage.com

hoa general meeting
HOA General Meeting on Thursday March 15th from 4 – 6 p.m. at the Tellico Village Community Church. A Town 
Hall Political Forum featuring candidates running for Loudon County offices. Any property owner is welcome. 

tellico village garden club
The Tellico Village Garden Club will meet on Thursday, March 1 at 12:30 p.m. at The Yacht Club. The speaker 
will be Troy Marden from Nashville describing the development of his personal garden. His title is Wit’s End - A 
Collector’s Garden.

art guild of tellico village
On March 15th, the Art Guild of Tellico Village will have the talented potter & painter Jane Cartwright as our 
featured speaker. This meeting will occur from 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. on the top floor of the Yacht Club. Light 
refreshments and beverages will be served before the speaker presents. Jane lives in Oak Ridge and is one of 
the founding members of The Atomic Mud and Mayhem Society. Jane teaches handbuilding at the Oak Ridge Art 
Center. In her previous life, she was a graphic designer and illustrator. You can learn more about Jane and see 
some of her creations by visiting her website – janecartwrightpottery.blogspot.com

shred day is back! 
Do you have important documents that you need shredded but no access to a shred machine? You’re in luck 
because shred day is BACK! On Wednesday, March 7th, there will be a shred machine at the Welcome Center. The 
shredder will be available to everyone in the Village and will shred documents from 8 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. All you have 
to do is drop your documents off. The Mayor of Loudon County, Buddy Bradshaw, will also be on site should anyone 
have questions, issues, or comments they wish to discuss.

new information for hand and foot saturday
The Hand and Foot Club will now be held every Saturday starting in March. Play is at the Chota Recreation Center, 
Room B. Time: 1-4 p.m. Please arrive 10 minutes early and wear your name tag. This club is for experienced 
players, we do not have instructors. For more information, contact Carol at 865-657-3110.

How to Properly Dispose of Paint 

tellico village woodworkers meeting
The Tellico Village Woodworkers Club will be holding their monthly General Meeting on March 1st at 7:15 p.m. 
The meeting will be held on the top floor of the Yacht Club. This month's program will feature Wayne Watson 
who will discuss the process to restore a vinegar tank. The public is welcome to attend. For more information, 
go to tvwoodworkers.com. 
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Tellico village LIONS – CHILI/SOUP DINNER FAST APPROACHING
The TV Lions are well into the planning phase of what provides everyone a great opportunity to get out of the 
house on these cold winter nights and eat a great meal and socialize with friends and neighbors – the annual 
Chili/Soup Dinner. This is the club’s first fundraising event of the year. The event will be held on Tuesday, February 
27th and will be from 4 – 7 p.m. It will be held in the Christian Life Center of the TV Community Church. Ticket 
prices are $11/person in advance or $13/person at the door. They can be purchased from any Lion or at Sloan’s, 
The Community Bank or The Village Salon. If you don’t know any Lions, call Marcia Higby (458-9356), Larry Stickler 
(458-6582), or Perry Sylvester (713-880-0341).

This is a popular event and tickets are limited so get yours early. The proceeds from this and other Lions 
fundraising events are used to support the club’s service activities in Loudon County and East Tennessee. One 
example of the use of these funds is the free eyeglass program for impoverished county citizens. A Health Fair is 
conducted at the Good Samaritan Center in Lenoir City once every month. Individuals who attend are screened 
for high blood pressure, glucose and are given an eye examination. Those who are determined to need glasses 
can receive them free of charge if they qualify under federal poverty guideline. Over the course of the last 12 
months, this program provided 115 pair of free glasses at a cost to the club of just under $14,500. You can 
support this and other Lions program by buying your ticket and joining your friends and neighbors for a great 
meal. Come one, come all.

coming up at tellico village university in march...
THE LIFE AND TIMES OF KING LOUIS XIV 
•	 Date: March 2, 9, and 16. Chota Rec Center, Room D, 9 – 11 a.m. Sex, Drugs, and Minuets: The life and times of 

King Louis XIV. Visit the France of one of the longest-reigning monarchs in history (72 years!) Learn about the 
wars, the mistresses, the scandals, the economic life, and the building of the great palace at Versailles.  

 
DIY LAWN MAINTENANCE 2.0: LAWN PESTS AND WEEDS - IDENTIFICATION AND ERADICATION
•	 Date: March 5th from 1 - 3 p.m. in the Yacht Club Gallery. For those who do not have the luxury of having a pest 

and weed-free lawn, we have just the expert to help us DIY. Teaching us the basics of DIY Lawn Maintenance: 
Pests and Weeds Identification and Eradication is Loudon County University of Tennessee Agriculture Extension 
Agent John Goddard.  John brings us research-based information from UT’s Agriculture programs to help us 
conquer our lawn pest and weed problems. Come to this very informative two hour session and learn the basics 
of DIY home owner lawn care. Even if you do have a lawn service, come anyway and pick up some pointers you 
can use to help maintain your beautiful lawn. 

 
DIY HOME MAINTENANCE AKA: Plumbing, Electrical, Drywall Holes, Strange House Noises and more – 
You Can Do It 
•	 Date: March 12th from 9 - 11 a.m. in Chota Rec Center, Room D. Do you need to clean a sink drain, reset or un-

stick a garbage disposal, stop a mysterious running of the toilet, unclog a shower head, install a fluorescent bulb, 
troubleshoot telephone wiring and reset the modem, repair a hole in drywall, or prevent mold in your HVAC 
duct? Or are you just living with the problem because you don’t know what to do about it? TVU has partnered 
with the STAYinTV Home Maintenance Team again to demonstrating rewiring a lamp, showing the details of 
changing a doorknob set, and replacing a toilet flapper and other common household repairs. Bring your 
questions. Invite your friends to register and attend with you! 

THE ART OF ORIGAMI   
•	 Date: March 13th from 9 a.m. - 12 p.m. in Chota Rec Room D. An Origami Tsunami is coming to Tellico Village. This 

three hour workshop will focus on creating four different flowers. Origami artist Susan K. Wettling is passionate 
about her love of origami and is looking forward to sharing her skills with us. Origami is the art of folding a sheet 
of paper into a sculpture, decorative shape, or functional item. In contrast to many creative art forms, origami 
involves carefully following a set pattern in order to create the chosen object. It has been shown to aid in motor 
skills, memory, spatial visualization abilities, improved concentration, organizational skills, and stress relief. 
Registration is required through the TVU website at www.tvuniversity.org. If you must cancel, the courtesy of 
your cancellation notice is appreciated so we may make your seat available to someone on the wait list. 

 
Complete details about these and upcoming classes offered this Spring are included at www.tvuniversity.org – click 
the “Classes in Tellico Village Spring 2018” tab in the menu bar. Each class requires payment of a modest tuition 
payable to TVPOA or by cash at the class.  
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tgif at kahite!
Join friends and neighbors for drinks at the Kahite Pub and Grill 
on the second and fourth Fridays of each month! Our next fun 
Friday will be on February 23rd. The bar will be open from 4 to 
6:30 pm to kick off your weekend. Feel free to bring an appetizer 
or snack to share (optional). Beer, wine and mixed drinks are 
available. No reservations needed, just show up and party with 
friends and neighbors!
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save the date for the tellico village singers concert
Save the date for the Tellico Village Singers concert "Yesterday Once More"  - Music we all grew up with. It will take 
place at the Tellico Village Community Church on Monday, March 19th. The concert will begin at 7 p.m. If you’re 
interested in additional information, contact Jan Sampson at (630) 207-1040.
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2018 lady linksters golf
The Tellico Village Ladies Linksters Golf Association will hold its orientation and sign-up meeting March 14th at 
the Yacht Club from 10:00-12:00. We are a league that emphasizes “FUN” while playing golf. Whether you are a 
beginner or looking to improve your knowledge and experience in playing the game of golf, we are the league for 
you! Golf professional Adam Jacob will discuss the new “Team Lady Linksters”, how to use Chelsea, golf rules, and 
the schedule for the upcoming season. 

The season will begin with a scramble at 9:00 am April 3rd at the Kahite Golf Course. Stop by for a taco bar 
lunch at the Kahite Grill after golfing and a chance to win prizes! Any questions, please contact Kate Greer at 
kategreer329@gmail.com or 865-657-5029.

Tennis Mixed Doubles Spring League Starts March 13
The Tellico Lake Tennis Association (TLTA) is forming up teams for mixed doubles league play.  All matches are played 
at the Chota courts on Tuesdays and/or Thursdays from March 13 through May 3 at 6:30 pm.  No partners needed 
for sign-up!  Participants will be placed on teams, and matches will be coordinated each week by team captains.  
Come join us!  Requirements for play include a TLTA membership (annual membership is $15 for individual, $20 for 
family) and a $5 league fee. Cash or check payments can be made at the Chota Recreation Center.  

Make checks payable to TLTA.  For any questions, please contact Jack Wright at wrightjmj@gmail.com

TELLICO RESIDENT WINS TWO AWARDS FOR DUPLICATE BRIDGE
Congratulations to Villager, Tom Paul, who earned two duplicate bridge 
awards for his consistent and skillful play in 2017. The Tennessee Valley 
Unit 165 of the American Contract Bridge League sponsors both of 
the awards. Unit 165 encompasses nine duplicate bridge clubs in 
Northeast Tennessee and Southwest Virginia, including Tellico Village 
and Knoxville. 

For finishing first in the 50-100 master point level for Unit 165, Tom 
received a Mini-McKenney medallion. These medallions are given to 
the player in each ranking level in a Unit who scores the most master 
points during the year. Masterpoints are earned by placing well in 
sanctioned duplicate bridge tournaments and club games. 

Competing with all Unit 165 players who began 2017 with 50 – 100 
master points, Tom also earned the Sterling Silver Award by winning 
the most masterpoints at Unit 165 Sectional tournaments in 2017. 
The best part—free play at all Unit 165 Sectional tournaments held in 
2018! Tom and his wife, Kathie, have been residents of Tellico Village 
for over 12 years and live in the Toqua neighborhood.

Women’s Interclub Tennis Team Seeking Additional Players for 
League Play
The Tellico Village Women’s Interclub Tennis Team is seeking additional players for upcoming league play in the 
Greater Knoxville Tennis Association (GKTA).  Matches will be played on Thursday mornings starting in June at 
various clubs around the Knoxville region, with home matches held at the Chota courts in Tellico Village.  (Level of 
play is nominally United States Tennis Association (USTA) level 3.5 and above, but no formal ranking is required.)  
Come join us!  Requirements for play include paid recreation membership (or daily use/guest pass) fee, a USTA 
Interclub league fee of $13 and GKTA registration dues of $16.  If interested, please contact Kelly Priestley at 
kpriestley13@gmail.com by March 14, 2018.

tennessee living trust workshop
On Wednesday, February 21st you’re invited to the TN Living Trust Workshop at Tanasi Bar & Grill. This free Dinner 
Workshop will begin at 6 p.m. Seating is limited and reservations are required. To enroll, contact Libby Underwood at 
865-415-2062. To enroll online or view a video preview, visit: www.TNLivingTrust.com . Attendees will receive the TN 
Living Trust workbook and checklist. This event is free and there is no charge for the materials received.
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Tickets on sale for Tellico Community Players comedy Play On!
Reserved seats at $21 for the comedy Play On! are on sale on the Tellico Community Players website: 
www.tellicocommunityplayhouse.org - click on the “tickets” section to purchase. Dates for this first Players 
performance of 2018 are Thursday - Saturday, February 22-24 and Thursday - Sunday March 1- 4. All shows begin 
at 7:30 p.m., except for the matinee Sunday, March 4, which begins at 1:30 p.m. Play On! is sponsored by the 
Sweetwater investment services firm, Fairweather Financial. In this hilarious story, directed by Sue Aukerman, a 
community theatre is about to produce a show called Murder Most Foul: a new “murder mystery play” with the same 
title as an Agatha Christie novel but with no relation whatsoever. 

The director, Gerry, thought producing the play was a good idea since the inexperienced playwright has agreed to let 
their company perform the show for no charge. Gerry, however, had no idea what disasters awaited her: the show 
is hilariously amateur, the “murder mystery” plot doesn’t really have a murder, and to top it off the playwright keeps 
changing the story and script only two days from its’ premiere! It doesn’t help that the cast is disgruntled, and the 
playwright accidentally deletes the entire sound effect board. All of the disasters come to fruition in Act III when the 
company performs the actual show with hilarious mishaps at every turn. The play was written by Rick Abbot, one of 
several pen names for the late prolific playwright Jack Sharkey. The show’s producer is Phil Geyer.
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library corner
Wednesday, February 21, 2018, 1-2 p.m., How to Keep Your Knees Healthy and Strong, presented by Dr. Mag Abdu, 
PT of Advanced Physiotherapy Associates in Lenoir City. This session will meet in the Library Conference Room of the 
Public Library at Tellico Village. There is no charge to attend. However, please preregister to insure space available by 
calling 865-458-5199.

Thursday, February 22, 2018, 4:30-5:30 p.m., Learn How the New Tax Plan Affects You! Providence Advisors Group 
presents Nick Stovall, CPA MBA, who will give a workshop on understanding the new tax laws. Please call the Public 
Library at Tellico Village, where this session will be held, at 865-458-5199 to register. There is no charge.

Saturday, February 24, 2018, 9:30-10:30 a.m., Long Term Care Planning, with Providence Advisors Group. This session 
will be held at the Public Library at Tellico Village and there is no charge. Please call 865-458-5199 to register.
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pet of the week: Meet jazz! 
Single shy female seeks loving companion with quiet household for committed relationship. Let me say up front, 
“I want to be the only pet in your home!” I enjoy playing with toys and can be quite entertaining. I prefer to be an 
indoor cat and I’m just fine with a litter box. The good folks at Monroe County Animal Shelter took me in as I was 
wandering around homeless. I am well-mannered so I must have had some family life in my past, and I miss that. 
I may be a bit shy at first (it’s been tough out there on the streets), but give me a chance and we’ll enjoy lots of 
warm and fuzzy time together. I’m a young 2 years old so we’ll have a long life together. Hoping for a visit from you 
soon and if we don’t click (sigh), there are other cats & kittens here that might. Although, I can’t image any kitty 
more adorable than me.

If you are interested in adopting Jazz, contact the Monroe County Animal Shelter located at 170 Kefauver Lane in 
Madisonville (behind Walmart). Please note new hours: Tuesday-Friday from 11-4:30 and Saturdays from 11-2. The 
shelter is closed to the public on Sunday and Monday. Call 423-442-1015 and check out all available pets on our 
website at: www.friendsofanimalsmc.org 

TN Monroe County Animal Shelter is the official Facebook page for the Monroe County Animal Shelter. Adoption 
Gift Certificates available all year. All animals adopted are spayed or neutered, have age appropriate vaccinations 
and testing, and are microchipped (with registration). Cats are litter box trained. $40 adoption fee.

We are still looking for a few fosters for some small pups and some bigger pups who need socialization. If you 
can foster for a bit, please contact us and let us know. Shelter Needs: Paper Towels, Laundry detergent, lots of 
scoopable/clumping cat litter, copy paper, bleach, Q-tips, cotton balls, and Original Blue Dawn-all cleaning & office 
supplies are always needed!

SNAP (Spay Neuter Assistance for Pets) offers free vouchers to qualifying families for a spay or neuter procedure 
at participating local veterinarians. The next voucher session will be held Saturday, February 24th, at the Tellico 
Plains Community Center, 10-11am. Vouchers are available to qualified Monroe County residents. If you are in 
another county, you can visit this webpage to find options close to you http://www.spaytennessee.org PPAW in 
Greenback also offers low cost neutering at their clinic for anyone who does not meet the voucher income or 
residency qualifications. Take advantage of these no or low cost opportunities available to EVERYONE.


